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Oslo/Fornebu, October 7th 2009

10 million passengers during the last 12 months 
From the beginning of October last year until the end of September this year more than 10 million passengers chose to travel with Norwegian. September was thus the third consecutive month with more than 1 million passengers traveling on our 178 routes, an increase of almost 200 000 passengers or 24 percent compared to September 2008. 

- For the third month in a row over 1 million passengers chose to travel with Norwegian. It is inspiring to experience such vote of confidence as these September figures demonstrate. It is therefore particularly pleasing that we have been able to offer our passengers even lower fares than last year due to the lower price of oil, says CEO Bjørn Kjos.

September was also the first full operating month for the start-up destinations Molde and Haugesund, two strategically important domestic destinations in Norway. The reception of the new Norwegian routes have been above our expectations at both destinations, says Kjos.
The load factor for the Group was 77 per cent in September, a one percentage point decrease from last year. In September 2009 the Group operated 99.9 per cent of its scheduled flights, of which 87.7 per cent departed on time.

Contacts:

SVP Corporate Communications Anne-Sissel Skånvik, tel +47 48 99 44 40

CFO Frode Foss, tel + 47 91 63 16 45

